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-----Original Message-----
From: Blake 
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 6:12 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane <Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov>
Cc: WANG ExCom
Subject: C15-2019-0007; 2618 Spring Lane

5 February 2019

Leane Heldenfels, Liaison
Board of Adjustment
City of Austin

Dear Board of Adjustment:

The Board of Directors (BoD) of West Austin Neighborhood Group (WANG) met with the applicant and his
 representative in the above referenced variance request at 2613 Spring Lane on the evening of Monday 5 February
 2019. After discussion, the BoD of WANG voted to not oppose the requested variance.

Factors that weighed in the BoD decision included the allegation that the original building permit was issued prior to
 the enactment of the Subchapter F section of the building code, that the variance would not change the outward
 appearance of the current structure, and that there was no known close-by neighbor opposition.

Thank you for your service to our City.

Blake Tollett
WANG
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